
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Young Voices Concert 2019 

 

The Young Voices concert is taking place at the Manchester Arena on the 14th February 2019.  We have been for 

the last 12 years and the children (and parents!) have thoroughly enjoyed the experience. To see what the 

concert is like please log on to http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/ 

 

All members of the choir go for free and, after the success of last year, we will be travelling by tram. The cost of 

this will be £1 which can be paid on SIMS Agora before Friday 2nd November. Details of timings will be sent out after 

Christmas. All choir members will need to wear a white t-shirt for the performance. The t-shirt from last year will do fine 

or a plain white t-shirt. If you would like to buy an official t-shirt which comes with a torch and a wrist band, the cost for 

this is £12 and can be ordered on SIMS Agora. If you would like to order one please do so on before Friday 2nd November.  

 

Parents make up the audience at the evening concert. If you would like to order parent tickets for the concert these cost 

£20 and can also be purchased on SIMS Agora. Parents will also have the option to purchase a t-shirt, torch and wrist 

band for £12. The closing date for ticket applications is Friday 2nd November.  Parents will need to make their own way to 

and from the venue. 

 

All orders must be made via SIMS Agora before 2nd November so that we can place these with Young Voices before their 

deadline.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any queries via school jotter.  

 

REMEMBER WE ARE GOING PAPERLESS AFTER HALF TERM – ALL CORRESPONDENCE WILL BE VIA SCHOOL JOTTER 

Best regards, 

Mrs McLaughlin 

 

 
 
 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

